
Item G4
Approving Appointments to Business Improvement District #3
Mayor Gnadt is recommending the re-appointment of Gene McCloud and Rhonda Saalfeld 
to the Business Improvement District #3 Board. McCloud and Saalfeld have served one term 
and are eligible for appointment to a second three-year term.  McCloud is the owner of Super 
8 Motel and Saalfeld is the manager of the Midtown Holiday Inn. Both have been 
instrumental in implementing the goals and objectives of the Business Improvement District.  
The term of appointment would become effective immediately and would expire July 14, 
2005.  Approval is recommended.
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